
March 21, 2020 
Courthouse Closures - UPDATED 

The Chilliwack Law Courts and the Nanaimo Law Courts will reopen on March 23, 2020.   

The Campbell River Law Courts will remain closed until April 6, 2020.   

If you have a court matter scheduled during this time, please contact Supreme Court Scheduling 
Department at 250-741-5860 or 1-877-741-3820.  If you need to file a document during this 
time, please use the Court Services Online e-filing service or mail your documents to the 
registry: 

Campbell River Law Courts 
500 - 13th Avenue 
Campbell River, BC V9w 6P1 

This situation will continue to be monitored and updated information will be updated on the 
Supreme Court website. 

https://justice.gov.bc.ca/cso/index.do
https://www.bccourts.ca/index.aspx

